
Westminster on Wednesdays
“Put more Spirit in your week!”

5:45-6:30 p.m. in Cole Hall

Feb. 6: baked chicken & broccoli rice casserole, 
salad, fruit, dessert

$3/children, $4/adults; $14 max/family

WOW BOOKWORMS RESCHEDULED

Due to last week’s inclement weather, the inaugural meeting
of the new WOW book club has been rescheduled for Feb. 6.
Meet in the Conference Room at 6:30 p.m. to discuss
Lawrence Hill’s Someone Knows My Name.

SETTING OUR FACES TOWARD JERUSALEM

On Feb. 6, Rev. Robert Jeambey will wrap up discussion of
J. Philip Newell’s Listening for the Heartbeat of God, then begin
study of Brian McLaren’s A New Kind of Christianity. McLaren’s
book raises a series of questions the author believes today’s
thinking Christians should ask about core doctrinal beliefs.
Join us at 6:30 p.m. in the Lounge.

WOW XL: A HOOTIN’ GOOD TIME!
Attention youth in grades 6-8! Meet in the Youth Room on
Wednesday nights for WOW XL, an hour of music,
motivation, message, and mayhem, starting at 6:30 p.m. This
week, WOW XLers will watch and discuss Hoot, a film about
youth who struggle to save endangered owls by preventing the
destruction of their habitat.

Remember to join us next Wednesday, Feb. 13, for a
special Ash Wednesday service at 7 p.m. in the
Sanctuary. Begin this year’s Lenten journey together!
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If you would like to see this Sunday’s worship again, 
it will be televised on local cable Channel 13 at 

12:30 p.m. Thursday and 1 p.m. Saturday. 

Re m e m b e r in  Pray e r: Comfort for the family and friends of Ken
Govaerts on the death of his brother Jim Govaerts on Jan. 26; Sindy
Thompson on the death of her mother Vayla Kuhl (grandmother of
Amy Neemann, Julie Steinhauser, Mary Thompson, and Sally
Easley; great-grandmother of Grace Neemann) on Jan. 30; Patricia
Olson, who died Jan. 30; and Pat Leach on the death of her
husband Jerry Johnston on Feb. 1.

Se rv in g  To d ay :
USHERS: Tom Champoux, Geoff Cline, Deb Eastman, Dan
Hoffman, Barbara Moss, Matt Nyberg, Chip Smith, Marilyn Smith,
Amber Winter.
GREETERS: Kay Ballard and Judy Buss.
HOSTS: Ginny Rohrbaugh and Ed and Jeanne Plander.
ACOLYTES: Emilee Bailey and Ellyn King.

Connect with Westminster online
• Web: westminsterlincoln.org

• Facebook: WPCLincoln
• Facebook Groups: Lincoln Westminster Presbyterian Church

February 3, 2013

YOU ARE INVITED to join us in the Garden Room for
fellowship following worship today!

THE FLOWERS IN THE CHANCEL are given to the glory of
God and in honor of Rev. Lynn Davis’ 50  ordinationth

anniversary on Jan. 31 by his family.

WHEREVER YOU GO, WESTMINSTER GOES WITH YOU!
Beginning today, tune in to KFOR (1240 AM) at 10 a.m. on
Sundays to hear a broadcast of the good news from
Westminster! This exciting new opportunity means you’ll
always be able to hear the current week’s sermon, even when
life detours you away from your church home.

GROW WITH US: JOURNEYING TOGETHER - Feb. 6 & 10
There’s no time like now to become a member at
Westminster! Join us for dinner and Journeying Together on
Wednesday, Feb. 6 at 5:45 p.m. On Feb. 10, the Journeying
Together experience continues. Meet with congregation
leaders at 9 a.m., then join the congregation at 10:30 a.m.
worship. RSVP to Tiffany or Marge at 402.475.6702.

     “I am the vine, 

you are the branches....”



News Notes

CONGRATULATIONS TO REV. LYNN DAVIS on his 50-year
anniversary of ordination! Please plan to join Rev. Davis’s
family for a reception in his honor today in Fellowship Hall
from 2 to 3:30 p.m. 

GET THE INSIDE SCOOP WITH WESTMINSTER’S EVINE

Sign up for the eVine weekly email newsletter and get
highlights from Westminster life delivered straight to your
inbox! Place an * by your name in the red Friendship Pad
when you sign in, visit the Garden Room sign-up table, or
email rae@westminsterlincoln.org with a request to be
added to the distribution list.

SOUPER BOWL OF CARING - Today!
Tackle hunger with your financial donations! Look for the
soup pots and pans carried by Westminster youth after
worship. Donations benefit Westminster’s food pantry and
Matt Talbot Kitchen and Outreach.

CALLING ALL HISTORY BUFFS! - Feb. 16
Join us in Fellowship Hall at 9 a.m. on Feb. 16 for an
exciting, informative talk from Capt. Matt Quy, USAF
Reserves, about the Tuskegee Airmen. Matt and his wife
restored an original Stearman biplane used by the 332nd

Fighter Group, named “The Spirit of Tuskegee,” which Matt
has also flown in air shows across the country. All are
welcome to attend - and bring a friend!

LUNCH BUNCH - Feb. 5
Westminster’s best intergenerational small group, the Lunch
Bunch, will meet this month at Perkins Restaurant (2548 S.
48  St) on Tuesday, Feb. 5 at 11:30 a.m. Visitors and newth

members of all ages are invited to join the fun! Rides are
available; call the church office (402.475.6702) by noon on
Feb. 4 to request a ride to the gathering.

Adult Education 

Sunday at 9 a.m.:

COMMUNITY CONVERSATIONS

“Community Conversations: Changes That Transform”
continues, with a shift in  focus to private community leaders
and an emphasis on ways private individuals can make a
difference. Join us in Fellowship Hall A!

Feb. 10 Diane Walkowiak, freelance writer and
speaker; helped save the Industrial Arts
Building on the former State Fairgrounds

Feb. 17 John Krejci; activist for peace and justice,
church renewal, and prison reform

Feb. 24 Dick Campbell; part owner of Campbell
Nursery, active in civic affairs

CROSSROADS

Each week, the Crossroads Class meets in the Library to
discuss current and newsworthy events, as well as how these
events connect and impact our lives as Christians. Young
adults are invited to join us for conversation and community!

WESTMINSTER BIBLE CLASS

Join us in the Parlor for a study session from The Present Word.
This week, Kent Wolfe leads: “Supremacy of Christ,”
Colossians 1:15-22. Next week, Bill North leads discussion:
“Full Life in Christ,” Colossians 2:6-15.

Mark your calendars! Westminster’s annual food drive to
stock the food pantry will be held on Sunday, Feb. 24.
Sacks will be handed out Feb. 10 and 17, along  with lists
of suggested items, so you’ll have plenty of time to plan
your shopping. Monetary gifts are also always welcome!

Coming soon! Sundays at 9 a.m.

THE SCREWTAPE LETTERS

Beginning March 3, Adult Ed will present a four-week
seminar series on C.S. Lewis’ The Screwtape Letters. Join us at 9
a.m. in Fellowship Hall A for a peek into these satirical
letters, which provide detailed instructions on how to
undermine faith and promote sin, mingled with insightful
observations on human nature and Christian doctrine.

Monday at 11 a.m.:

MATTHEW ON MONDAYS

Join us in the Lounge as Rev. Bob Snell continues leading
study of the Gospel according to Matthew. This is a limited
engagement; don’t miss a moment!

Tuesday at 7 a.m.:

MEN’S TUESDAY FELLOWSHIP BREAKFAST

This week, Ken Moore leads an insightful Bible study session.
Come to the Parlor for the best food, fellowship, and
education to be found on Tuesday mornings. All men are
invited - bring a friend!

Join your Westminster friends at the April 6 Lied
Center performance of Th e  Sc re w tap e  Le tte rs ! Tickets
are $45 each; return payment and RSVPs to the church
office by Sunday, Feb. 10. Make checks payable to
Westminster, memo “Lied tickets.”
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